
Tina Gittleman, President of the Corvette Club of Northeastern Pennsylvania called the general meeting to 
order at 8:10 p.m. on Thursday, April 10, 2008 at the VFW in Dupont, Pennsylvania.  The meeting opened 
with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT – The minutes from the previous general meeting approved as distributed by John 
Davenport, seconded by Steve Sincavage. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT – BARBARA McCRACKEN: 
Income $xxxxx 
Expenses $xxxx 
Balance of M&T checking account $xxxxx 
Balance of Scranton Times FCU $xxxxx 
Total Balance $xxxxx 
Approved by Joe Fumanti seconded by Bob Tuffy. 
 
Bills against the Club:  $153.88 – State Farm Insurance, $25 VFW Meeting, and $40 Penn Brook Grove 
Motion to accept the bills made by Bob Robinson seconded by Joe Denisco. 
 
MEMBERSHIP – Alan Reese – nothing to report. 
 
GOVERNOR’S REPORT:  None  
 
CHARITY REPORT:  Sandy Fumanti asked for interest to participate in the Armed Forces Parade on 
Saturday, May 17, 2008 followed by Bingo with the Vets at the Geno Marley Retirement Center.  Volunteers 
raised their hands and Jon Valentine made a motion to spend $100 for Bingo with the Vets, seconded by Pat 
Cockrill – passed.  The parade begins at 10:30 a.m. line up is behind the Geno Marley Veterans Center. Ring 
tabs are still being collected as well as Toys for Tots. 
 
COMMITTEE EVENTS:  Comedy Night was a success with 12 members and 3 guests attending.  The group 
met for dinner and proceeded to the Wisecrackers Club in Wilkes-Barre.  Sandy Fumanti reported that the 
comedian was seen on an episode of Law and Order as a bellboy.  Everyone enjoyed the evening. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS:  Pocono Driving School is near capacity.  If anyone is interested in participating, 
John Reese asked that they submit their reservations as soon as possible. 
 
Geisinger South Wilkes-Barre is sponsoring a Pancake Breakfast and Car Show on Sunday, June 1, 2008.  
CCNEPA will be participating in the car show.  Breakfast tickets are $7 for adults, $3 for children 4 – 12.  
Contact Tina Gittleman for details. 
 
Saturday, June 21 Fairway Motors is hosting the Hazleton Corvette Club’s annual show from 11:00 a.m. to 
4:00 p.m.  Any member interested in attending is asked to meet Ray Borroughs at 10:00 a.m. at K Mart 
(Blackman Plaza in Wilkes-Barre) to caravan to Fairway Motors. 
 
Ray Borroughs will also be leading a caravan to Leesport, PA to participate in the Brickels Racing 
Collectibles show on Saturday, September 20, 2008.  The show runs 10:00 to 4:00 p.m.  Meet at 9:00 a.m. at 
K Mart (Blackman Plaza in Wilkes-Barre).  Proceeds from the show support Autism. 



 
CORVETTE CORNER:  Jon Valentine reported a problem and fix for older corvettes with a slow antifreeze 
leak, John Reese passed out flyers supplied by General Motors related to ethanol levels in gasoline, and Joe 
Fumanti mentioned the importance of putting the transmission in reverse when parking the newer corvettes.  
 
OLD BUSINESS:  None. 
 
WEB SITE:  All is well. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  The summer Picnic will take place on Sunday August 17, 2008 at Penn Brook Grove.  
See Barbara McCracken for reservations. 
 
GOOD OF THE CLUB – Tina Gittleman apologized for the unacceptable situation at Whistles for the last 
general meeting.  Future meetings will not be held at that establishment.   
 
CLUB MERCHANDISE – Caps, club patches, tee shirts and sweat shirts are available. 
 
50/50:  Jon Valentine won $29. 
 
Joe Fumanti motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Ann Marie Burroughs. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Sandy Fumanti due to Bryan McCracken’s absence because of his work schedule. 


